
PUBLIC NOTICE
Refuse Collection

Council advises that the refuse collection scheduled for Tuesday 1st
November will be carried out on Wednesday 2nd November as Tuesday,
Melbourne Cup Day, is a Council holiday.

Council apologises for any inconvenience.

For more information please contact Harm Karra on 4746 1202.

Lean Love
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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